
Help Wanted: The Boys & Girls
Club  seeking  Marketing  &
Media Summer Intern
The  Boys  &  Girls  Club  of  Greater  New  Bedford  and  the
Physicians to Prevent Opioid Abuse is seeking an intern to
assist in Marketing & Media. Qualifications include a working
knowledge of website management and social media including
Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook. This summer internship will
be compensated with $100 stipend per week for 10 weeks.

Boys & Girls Club
of Greater New Bedford/Wareham
166 Jenney Street
New Bedford, MA
(508) 992-8011
wcrowley@bgcnewbedford.org
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